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     Heads Up 5th May  

Dear Parents, 
 
Another amazing week here at school and lots of news to share with you all! 

 
On Wednesday our Class 2 children went 
to the Royal Horticultural Society gardens 
in Worsley.  This was linked to their 
science topic – plants.  The children were 
fantastic on this trip and a real credit to 
the school and themselves.  They enjoyed 
the gardens, attended a plant workshop 
and even had time for a trip to the 
adventure playground.                                         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On Thursday we enjoyed our annual trip to Goyt Valley.  The children enjoyed the day 
immensely and they showed real team spirit and determination. Park Ranger, Andy Shawe, 
educated us about the history of Errwood estate, the family that lived there and we even 
had chance to visit the ruins.  The year 6 boys planted their trees and were proud to leave a 
legacy for years to come, a place they can visit and their tree will grow with them.   A 
massive thank you to Mrs Novacki who organised, coordinated and led the whole trip!  
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The boys took great pride in esuring their tree was planted correcctly with space to grow 
and flourish, well done boys! 
 
 

Our activities at Whitehall continue to challenge, 
encourage and excite the children.  We have been 
bouldering, climbing, caving, problem solving, 
orienteering and zip lining over the last few weeks.  
The children continue to amaze us with their 
dedication, strength, resilience and determined 
attitudes.  The way their encourage each other is 
magic and a joy to witness, well done to all. 
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On Tuesday we will start to administer the statuary year 6 SATs.  The boys have worked 
incredibly hard for this week and they are ready.  They have showed real determination and 
focus all year and it has really paid off. We wish them all the luck in the world, although they 
don’t need it! The children will be sat ready in the hall to commence tests at 9am each day – 
please can we ask all parents to ensure your children are in school on time to avoid 
disturbing the tests.  
 
Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Ieva Mason Grace 

 
Today we marked the King’s Coronation in school with a special worship, activities and 
celebratory lunch.  I am sure you will agree that school looks amazing and we have ensured 
we mark this important and historic occasion in true Pott Shrigley style! We said special 
prayers to God to support our new King on this very special and important journey. 
 

    
 

      
 
We hope you have a wonderful Bank holiday with your families as you celebrate this 
occasion in your own way. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Willis 
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Diary Dates: 
 
Monday 8th May   - Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Tuesday 9th May   - Year 6 SATs  
                                                     - Class 2 Recorder lesson 
Wednesday 10th May  - Year 6 SATs 
Thursday 11th May   - Year 6 SATs  
                                                     - PE – please come to school in PE kits 
                                                     - Class 3 Brass lesson 
 
Friday 12th May   - Year 6 SATs 
                - Whitehall – please wear long trousers and long-sleeved tops 
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